Community Primary School

THANK YOU

Community Primary School

FOR YOUR SUPPORT

JustGiving

Thanks for your donation, Grange

£876.30

+ £219.08 Gift Aid

Oxford
Hospitals

Judith and Mark Williams - Murphy

“Thank you so much for your donation. It really means a
lot to me and to the Ashfield Trust.

Judith & Mark”

Oxford Hospitals Charity helps transform our local

hospitals - the Oxford Children's Hospital. John
@‘m Radcliffe, Horton General. Churchill and NOC -
@ty tunding the latest medical equipment. research and

tacilities. Thank you so much for your amazing support.
Find out more at www.hospitalcharity.co.uk

KATHARINE
HOUSE
HOSPICE

Dear Georgina

Hi Mrs Williams,

Thank you for your kind donation of: £876.30

We're so grateful for your support, especially at a time when our rescurces are
more stretched than ever.

For over 50 years, we've promised to never put down a healthy dog. In our
rehoming centres, we look after thousands of dogs every year, giving them the love

and care they need, for as long as they need us.

We believe a dog is for life®; we're here to support dogs, and their owners, once
they've found their forever home too.

At a time when our resources are stretched more than ever, our work wouldn't be
possible without your support. Donations like yours mean we can be there for

dogs when they need us most.

Thanks to you, we'll be able to help even more dogs. On behalf of all the dogs in
our care, and all our staff, — thank you!

If you have any problems please call our Customer Services team on
020 7837 0006

Best wishes,

Gerrv Mullarkev

Thank you so much for taking a moment of your time to make a donation of £876.30 in support of Katharine House Hospice.

If you have increased your donation to contribute towards our processing fees, then thank you for that too. We do appreciate it and these amounts really

do add up.

We have come a long way since we welcomed our first patient through our doors in 19971, Last year over 815 local people received specialist individualised
care from our doctors, nurses, therapists and support workers. This is only possible thanks to the support of people like you. Thank you so much for helping

to make every moment matter for those needing end-of-life care.

Some people think that our partnership with the NHS means we no longer need to fundraise, but this is not the case. We still need donations to help us to
cover more than 50% of our costs, so your support really does make a difference. Meeting our essential costs each day is extremely challenging.

Thank you once again for your kind gift, we really appreciate your support.

With best wishes

Linda Hinds
Supporter Care Officer



